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Dear Mr Beardmore,
Thank you for your donation

On behalf of everyone at The Urology Foundation | would like to thank you
for your donation of £3,000 we received recently. We are most grateful for your
ongoing generosity.

2020 marks 25 years since TUF was established and, thanks to our supporters like
you, we have been at the heart of the step change in the treatment and care for
urology patients since our inception. Over the years our work has pioneered the
safe introduction of minially invasive laparoscopic and robotic surgery in the UK,
from which so many patients have benefited. TUF research has also contributed to
the use of botox as a treatment for overactive bladder worldwide, as well as the
development of Predict Prostate, an individualised prognostic tool for the
management and treatment of prostate cancer, that has been adopted by the NHS.

This coming year we have a number of new funding streams, including our TUF
Trials programme and our Research and Innovation Award. Through continued
support such as yours, TUF is able to innovate and design new awards and funds
that match the needs of UK urology.

Thank you for your support. Your fundraising will allow us to continue to improve the

lives of urology patients throughout the UK and Ireland.
Kind regards,
L\/&"’:K’ de lﬂ‘*{

Louise de Winter
Chief Executive
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